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Dear Dr. Chandan, 

On behalf of my co-authors, I am pleased to submit our revision for the manuscript entitled “Integrating 

contextual variables in meta-analyses” for consideration as a Letter to the Editor.  

We would like to thank you and the reviewers for your valuable comments, which have allowed us to 

improve the presentation of the paper and to demonstrate its originality.  We took all of the comments 

into account (point by point) and have adjusted the manuscript accordingly. Changes have been 

highlighted in the revised draft.  

Issues raised and resolved.  

(1) The abstract is missing. Abstract was added to page 2.  

(2) PMID and DOI numbers are missing in the reference list. PMID/DOI were added for references 3 & 4, 

ISBN were added to references 1 & 2 because they are books and no PMID/DOI available.  

We hope that these changes satisfy the editorial board’s requirements and answer the reviewers’ 

queries. Please let us know if you require further modifications to the article. 

We look forward to hearing your response. 

Yours sincerely, 
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